
March 6, 2012 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8:45 pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Matt Hull, 
Richard Walton and Tim Robertson and Town Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for February 6, 2012 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $152,314.29. 
 
Mr. Levey presented an amended proposal from KCI that included all services provided for the water 
infrastructure upgrades, in the amount of $3120.00. 
 
Mr. Levey discussed the recent leak detection performed by Fluid Conservation Technologies, Inc.  
 
Mr. Levey raised concerns about water usage by the Town. The total gallons billed are less than gallons 
produced. He suggested that some meters in Town have reached their life expectancy and may need to be 
replaced. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


